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Audra,
I will drop off the metal soffit / fascia color sample to Jennifer in the morning 9-
9:30.

I took a picture of both metal samples to see the contrast.
Darker is the soffit / fascia color "graphite"
Lighter is the vertical metal siding color " "charcoal"

Steven Flum AIA
President, Steven C. Flum, Inc.
3105 Holbrook Avenue
Hamtramck, Michigan 48212
office: 313.831.2844
cell: 313.407.1318

"Celebrating over 30 years of design excellence"
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From: Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 9:05 AM
To: Steven Flum <sflum@stevencflum.com>; 'slatmidtwn@aol.com' <slatmidtwn@aol.com>
Subject: Metal soffit and fascia
 
Good morning,
 
As I continue to review the application, I just realized it would be helpful if you could provide a
sample of the colored metal proposed for the soffit and fascia. As this is a large component on
the structure, its coloring in conjunction with the standing seam metal and CMU blocks is
important to know.
 
Please let me know when this sample is dropped off. I need to work remotely through next
week, so I have left the current samples with Jennifer Ross to bring to the meeting. Thank you.
 
Regards,
Audra
 
Audra Dye
Architectural Historian, Planner | Planning & Development | City of Detroit
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Ave. Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226
www.detroitmi.gov/hdc
dyea@detroitmi.gov 
Michael E. Duggan, Mayor
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